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28th November 2018 
 

TO:  PARENTS/CARERS 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Annwyl Rhieni 
 

COUNTDOWN TO CHRISTMAS DISCO 
 

On Thursday, 29th November (tomorrow) we will holding our annual ‘Countdown to Christmas’ disco: 

Reception to Year 2 (4.30 pm – 5.30 pm);   Year 3 to Year 6 (5.45 pm – 6.45 pm).    
 

Our Friends of Blaenavon Heritage are organising the event and all money raised will go into a ‘Friends of 

Blaenavon Fund’ which supports the school financially with trips, equipment, and other needs.  Please ensure (1) 

your child does not bring a mobile phone, due to safeguarding procedures; and (2) glow sticks are also not permitted, 

due to previous incidents and injuries with them.  
 

The cost for entry is £1.50 per pupil.  A tuck shop will be available during this event selling, crisps, drinks 

and sweets.  Pupils will need to bring additional money with them if they wish to purchase any items.   
 

Entrance will be at the main reception doors, with collection of pupils at the doors around the back of the school.  

Please see below for information as to where to collect your child/ren.  If you would like your child/ren to walk home 

alone, please fill out the slip below and send, with your child, on the evening of the disco to hand in when 

entering.  Please note, this only applies to pupils at the later disco. 
 

Collection Points 

Reception to Year 2 Disco (4.30 pm – 5.30 pm) Year 3 to Year 6 Disco (5.45 pm – 6.45 pm) 

  Year 3 Double doors between Hall and Classrooms 

(Miss Davies/Mrs Smith/Mrs Hughes) 

Reception Green Class (Mrs James) 

Blue Class (Mr Cornes) 

Year 4 School Hall (Mrs Burgess & Mr Booth) 

Year 1 Purple Class (Mrs Antony) 

Pink Class (Mrs Jones) 

Year 5 School Hall (Mr Phillips & Mrs Calder-

Matthews) 

Year 2 Alley at the end of all classrooms 

(Miss Wilson & Mrs Sutton) 

Year 6 School Hall (Mrs Hall & Miss Williams) 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs A Coombs 

ACTING DEPUTY HEADTEACHER 
 

�----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

SCHOOL DISCO: THURSDAY, 29th NOVEMBER 2018 
 

I allow my child __________________________________ to leave school after the disco unaccompanied by an adult.  

 

Signed: ____________________________________ Relationship to Pupil:  ______________________________ 


